
Sent: Friday, 10 March 2006 17:41 

From:  ".Box.UKLINK.Manual" 

To:  

NR/609/DA - Withdrawal the change 13694 IFA Contracts from the Implementation 

Dear colleague, 

Further to communication NR/592/AE Users are advised that Change 13694 – IFA Contracts - will 
not be implemented, and the change formally withdrawn. 

The change was intended to introduce new screens to Gemini to undertake Interruptible Firm 
Allowance.  As this functionality will no longer be implemented Users should continue to use the 
existing arrangements to undertake the above transactions. 

Should users wish to provide comments on this matter, it is requested that these are received by 
24th March 2006. 

Regards 

 

David Addison 

Project Manager 

Business Projects 

xoserve 


